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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Maxwell, Chris [Chris.Maxwell@stantec.com]
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2009 3:22 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: Bassak, Andrew; Robert L. Webster
Subject: Response to July 24,2009 Letter to David D. Bohannon Organization - 575 Paseo Grande, 

San Lorenzo, CA
Attachments: Ltr to ACHCSA 9-25-09.pdf

Mr. Detterman – 
 
Please see attached a letter regarding the on-going voluntary remedial activities at the above-referenced UST site.  The 
attached is in response to your letter to the David D. Bohannon Organization dated July 24, 2009. 
 
As discussed in the attached letter, we are hoping to meet with you in the near future to discuss the status of the Site 
activities.  We will contact you to discuss a convenient date and time to meet. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Chris R. Maxwell, P.G. 
Stantec Consulting Corporation 
57 Lafayette Circle, 2nd Floor 
Lafayette, CA 94549 
925-299-9399 ext 240 
 
 
Stantec 
stantec.com  
  
The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any 
purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us 
immediately. 
  

 Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 



















